
 

  
           
December 17, 2021 
 
Addendum 1 
Request for Proposal # 21-42-209464 
2022 ARRC Security Services 
 
Addendum number 1 is issued for Questions 
 
The Closing Date for this RFP has not changed. 
Proposals will be received until Tuesday January 4, 2022 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time.  
 
    
 
Questions:   
 

1. The RFP states gas cards will be issued for Anchorage and Fairbanks. Will there be a gas card for the 
Whittier location or at a pass-through cost? 
The ARRC will issue gas cards for Anchorage and Fairbanks because those vehicles are used by the 
full-time security officer and dedicated to the ARRC contract.  The ARRC won’t issue a gas card for the 
Whittier location because that vehicle is used part-time and may be driven back to Anchorage which 
allows the contractor to use it on other contracts or purposes.  
 

2. Are electronic signatures accepted for the forms? For the notarized form?  
Yes for both forms this will be accepted at the current time. 

 
3. Will ARRC provide vehicle for unscheduled Port Security at Seward? 

The ARRC does not have any spare vehicles, and we are unable to provide one for unscheduled Port 
Security events in Seward.  The other issue is liability, the ARRC requires the contractor to use their 
own vehicles, and not ARRC vehicles. 
 

4. Will ARRC provide vehicle for out of scope, unscheduled security? 
The ARRC does not have any spare vehicles for contract security officers to use, and as previously 
mentioned there would be liability issues. 
 

5. Will additional vehicles be required during summer hours in Fairbanks and Anchorage? 
There are no overlapping security shifts in Anchorage or Fairbanks, officers use the one assigned 
vehicle in Anchorage and the one assigned vehicle in Fairbanks, thus, no additional vehicles will be 
required.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
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All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 
 
 
 


